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Yours faithfully 

Suresh S 
Senior Superintendent 

For State Police Chief

Dated. 31-01-2017
From

The State Police Chief,
Kerala

To
All Unit Heads

Sir,

Sub : 11th Post Graduate Programme in Public Policy and Management at MDI,
Gurgoan commencing from 24th April 2017 -Nominatins called for-
regarding

Ref : BPR&D letter No.66/01/2017/Trg./DC/BPR&D dated 16.01.2017

    Please find enclosed the letter received from BPR&D regarding 11th Post Graduate
Programme in Public Policy and Management at MDI,  Gurgoan commencing from 24th
April 2017.Offices are requested to send nominations on or before 05th February, 2017
along with the necessary details as cited in the BPR & R letter. Nomination received
after the date will not be considered.
 
 

 

Copy To : DGP, SCRB. You are requested to upload the above details in the Kerala
Police official website.
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